
From: Marie Barlow [mailto:marie.barlow@pei.sympatico.ca]  

Sent: July 09, 2012 10:22 PM 
To: Heather Walker 

Subject: Tyne Valley Sewer Rate Change 

 
Hi Heather, 
  
Please amend the date for the Community of Tyne Valley Rate Application  to read "effective July 1st., 
2012." 
  
Many Thanks, 
  
Marie 
Comm of Tyne Valley 
  
 



From: McSweeney, Patrick [mailto:PMcSweeney@bdo.ca]  

Sent: June 14, 2012 10:21 AM 
To: Heather Walker 

Subject: Tyne Valley 

 
  
Hello Heather 

  
As discussed attached find copy of Community of Tyne Valley Sewer Rate Increase Application.  This 
application was completed mid March. 
  
If you have any question please contact me. 

  
Sincerely 
Patrick J. McSweeney, CA 
Partner of BDO Canada LLP through a corporation, 
Chartered Accountants 

pmcsweeney@bdo.ca 

  
107 Walker Avenue 
PO Box 1347 
Summerside, PE   C1N 4K2  
Canada 
Tel: 902 436-2171 
Fax: 902 436-0960 
Cel: 902 439-7895  

www.bdo.ca 

 

mailto:pmcsweeney@bdo.ca
http://www.bdo.ca/

































































































